
Crochet Circle
Last Tuesday (April 29) at 10 am

APRIL 2019 NEWSLETTER

NNeeww  BBooookkss::
Call Me Evie,  J.P. Pomare
The Catalogue of Shipwrecked Books, by Edward Wilson-Lee
Under Pressure: Confronting the Epidemic of Stress 
and Anxiety in Girls, by Lisa DaMour Ph.D.

Vagos, Mongols & Outlaws, by Charles Faco
Biased, by Jennifer L. Eberhardt, Ph.D.
Foursome, by Carolyn Burke
Gray Day, by Eric O’Neill
The One Percenter Encyclopedia-The World of Outlaw
Motor-cycle Clubs from Abyss Ghosts to Zombie Elite, 
by Bill Hayes

The Hard Way Out, by Dave Atwell
Wicked & the Wallflower, by Sarah MacLean
Pounding the Rock: Basketball Dreams & Real Life 
in a Bronx High School, by Marc Skelton

and Activities
Wednesdays, 10 am

Library Used Bookstore 
New Location: 168 Main Street 

Opening Day: Sat., April 6th 
10 am- 2 pm  •  Refreshments 
All funds benefit the Library

Large book donations should be brought to the
bookstore on Saturdays, not to the Library. 
Please do not leave donations outside. 
Books we cannot accept: dictionaries, text books, 
encyclopedias, health or medical books before
2016, condensed books, moldy or in 
poor condition.  Thank you.
Unacceptable books can be dropped 
at the book recycling bin in the Community 
Library parking lot in Cobleskill - (open 24/7). 

WORCESTER-SCHENEVUS LIBRARY
Serving the towns of Decatur, Maryland, Westford and Worcester
170 Main St. Worcester, NY  •  607-397-7309  •  www.worcesterfreelibrary.org
Hours: Tues. & Thurs.: 11 am - 5 pm  •  Wed. & Fri.: 12 - 6 pm  •  Sat: 10 am - 3 pm 
Library Director: Mindy Baker  /  wo.mindy@4cls.org

Alternate Saturdays, 5 - 8 pm (April 6 & 20) 
If you’ve been inclined toward nerd things, you’ve probably
heard of "Magic: The Gathering." It’s the game that still re-
mains the number one customizable card game out there. The
fun of Magic is the changing environment and trying new ways
to win. New players are always welcome. For ages 13 – adults. 

THANK YOU!- to the many volunteers 
who helped move the Library. And to Director,
Mindy Baker, for making it a smooth and 

well organized transition.
New Computers obtained from 
a Community Foundation Grant:

The Worcester-Schenevus Library would like to ex-
tend a thank you to the Pickert-Hikock Fund of the
Community Foundation for South Central New York
for providing the grant which allowed us to pur-
chase the new patron computers for the library. With
their generous funding, we were able to expand the
number of computers available at the library.

Thursday Book Club
April 19th at 6 p.m. in the Library 
conference room. The group will discuss 
"Book of Joy" by the Dalai Lama and Bishop Tutu. 

All are welcome.

Reading Incentive for Kids:
Read 10 Books Get 
One Free Kid's Meal
Pick up a form at the 
Library.


